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Mentions 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: From industry to waste disposal in Bucks County, hazards persist 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/from-industry-to-waste-disposal-in-bucks-
county-hazards-persist/article_48f4c348-b730-11e6-9d92-af6687af4564.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Collection: Tour of Waste Management facility in Tullytown 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/collection-tour-of-waste-management-facility-in-
tullytown/collection_12a2ba5e-c886-11e6-ba07-27dd75a3a4c6.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Falls, Waste Management offer different perspective on landfills 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/falls-waste-management-offer-different-
perspective-on-landfills/article_f203230a-29ca-11e7-b68c-37834443dcff.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Pollution exposure along the Delaware River 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/pollution-exposure-along-the-delaware-
river/article_8c404fde-2137-11e7-9075-27ff9c64e455.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Respiratory risks, unproven causes 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/respiratory-risks-unproven-
causes/article_dce31d5e-2137-11e7-927e-0b2cb49bfccc.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Possible pollution solutions for Lower Bucks County 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/possible-pollution-solutions-for-lower-bucks-
county/article_3430cd44-2512-11e7-ae82-b789245f88aa.html 
 
Sayre Morning-Times:  Sayre Borough receives honor from PA-DEP 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_29bb9530-6bb2-55a6-be13-ab829abb4745.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  New state GOP chairman calls out cowardly Republicans  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/new-state-g-o-p-chairman-calls-out-
cowardly-republicans/article_77bc81d8-3d36-5357-a190-44aa2cf4ecdc.html  
 
WNEP:  Governor Wolf, DEP announce more than $2 million in mosquito control grants 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/governor-wolf-dep-announce-more-than-2-million-in-mosquito-
control-grants/706909882  
 
Centre Daily Times:  DEP awards Centre County $44,000 for mosquito control 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article148664074.html  
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Today: Up in the Air 
http://pittsburghtoday.org/news/up-in-the-air/ 
 
Climate Change 
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Post-Gazette: Climate models are not an abstract debating point 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/04/An/stories/201705040072  
 
Post-Gazette OPED: As Others See It: Front-yard climate threat 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/05/05/As-Others-See-It-Front-yard-climate-
threat/stories/201705050122 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Climate models are not an abstract debating point 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/04/An/stories/201705040072  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Observer-Reporter: Review planned of Canonsburg Lake bridge project near eagle habitat 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170503/review_planned_of_canonsburg_lake_bridge_project_near_eagle_habitat_  
 
Allegheny Front: Birds Breed Early to Catch Up to Climate Change 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/birds-breed-early-to-catch-up-to-climate-change/ 
 
Leader Times: ‘Trout in the classroom’ program is held 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2017-05-
04/Front_Page/Trout_in_the_classroom_program_is_held.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Owl snatched from babies in Murrysville box by red-tailed hawk 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12264352-74/owl-snatched-from-babies-in-murrysville-box-by-
red-tailed-hawk  
 
Post-Gazette: Tree commission may take root in Penn Hills 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2017/05/05/Tree-commission-may-take-root-in-Penn-
Hills/stories/201705050018  
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver County gets nearly $63,000 for mosquito surveying, removal 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/environment/beaver-county-gets-nearly-for-mosquito-surveying-
removal/article_cdbde8be-30f4-11e7-898b-a78301d1c13b.html  
 
WFMZ: Local counties receive state grants to fight mosquitoes 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/local-counties-receive-state-grants-to-fight-mosquitoes/481590878  
 
Indiana Gazette: Greenery added in Grant for Arbor Day 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/greenery-added-in-grant-for-arbor-
day,26282560/  
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Sun instead of coal? Group wants owner to build solar array at shuttered Shenango Coke 
Works 
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http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/05/05/DTE-Energy-solar-
Shenango-Coke-Works-Neville-Island/stories/201705050105  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Pa.’s Act 129 has been an energy efficiency success story 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/05/Pa-s-Act-129-has-been-an-energy-efficiency-
success-story/stories/201705050054  
 
Herald-Standard: FirstEnergy subsidiary dodges bankruptcy bullet 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/firstenergy-subsidiary-dodges-bankruptcy-
bullet/article_82e272b0-6d4d-5ced-b8b5-82e3af49ec72.html 
 
Mining 
 
Lock Haven Express:  “Clean” coal (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/05/clean-coal/  
 
Citizens’ Voice: W-B Area narrows school site search to Pagnotti parcel in Plains Twp. 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/w-b-area-narrows-school-site-search-to-pagnotti-parcel-in-plains-twp-
1.2188626 
 
Observer-Reporter: Coal jobs aren’t coming back 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170503/coal_jobs_arenx2019t_coming_back  
 
Tribune-Review: Coal miners-turned-coders inspire Western Pennsylvania educators 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12256365-74/coal-miners-turned-coders-inspire-western-
pennsylvania-educators  
 
Post-Gazette; Many workers and retirees have been hurt by technology 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/05/Many-workers-and-retirees-have-been-hurt-
by-technology/stories/201705050133  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Tribune-Review: Plunging oil prices weigh on stocks as other sectors edge up 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/12265778-74/plunging-oil-prices-weigh-on-stocks-as-other-
sectors-edge-up  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville approves long-debated fracking ordinance 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12263700-74/murrysville-approves-long-debated-fracking-
ordinance 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell's global profits soar in wake of higher oil prices 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-s-global-profits-soar-in-wake-of-higher-
oil/article_b46c7e54-30e8-11e7-8fcb-3f9dc2d0ee21.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell nears completion of effort to replant 300 trees at ethane cracker site 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-nears-completion-of-effort-to-replant-trees-at-
ethane/article_14a524d8-30f8-11e7-8872-03fa40d06feb.html  
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice Energy could sell part of unit to midstream MLP 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/04/rice-energy-could-sell-part-of-unit-to-
midstream.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Butler and Lewis: Takeaway is our regions need more pipelines 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/04/butler-and-lewis-takeaway-is-our-regions-
need-more.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Pa. Supreme Court won’t hear Amwell drilling case 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170504/pa_supreme_court_wonx2019t_hear_amwell_drilling_case  
 
Next Pittsburgh: Southwest Pennsylvania Environmental Health Project tracks fracking-related illnesses 
with new registry 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/environment/southwest-pennsylvania-environmental-health-project-
tracks-fracking-related-illnesses-with-new-registry/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Titan Energy to sell off Pennsylvania, West Virginia assets 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/05/titan-energy-to-sell-off-pennsylvania-
west.html  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Nuke waste debate:  Turn it into glass or encase in cement? 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article148575704.html  
 
Waste 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Morris Township Supervisors remind citizens of White Goods Day 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/morris-township-supervisors-remind-citizens-of-white-
goods-day/article_9fb0277f-ba42-57a5-b155-2c3b5d5d9209.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Trash Total: Centre County collects more than 70 tons of trash 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/trash-total-centre-county-collects-more-
than-70-tons-of-trash,1472209/  
 
Morning Call: Nazareth to hold day for residents to get rid of e-waste, including TVs 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nazareth-council-0501-20170501-story.html 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Township supervisors work to curb illegal dumping at recycling site 
http://republicanherald.com/news/hegins-township-supervisors-work-to-curb-illegal-dumping-at-
recycling-site-1.2188636 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: RoadRunner picks One PPG for headquarters, begins relocation from NYC 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/02/roadrunner-picks-one-ppg-for-
headquarters.html 
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Herald-Standard: Students clean up town during Charleroi’s annual clean up day 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/students-clean-up-town-during-charleroi-s-annual-
cleanup-day/article_bcf1bea7-2ac2-5998-b58d-0b8e72cd719b.html 
 
Water 
 
Post-Gazette: Too much contamination in America’s tap water, not enough reporting, study finds 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/05/05/America-s-Tap-Water-Too-Much-
Contamination-Not-Enough-Reporting-Study-Finds/stories/201705050146 
 
News Eagle: Watershed District watchful of EPA funds 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20170504/watershed-district-watchful-of-epa-funds  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Crews excavate wood water mains in Philadelphia (AP) 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/crews-excavate-wood-water-mains-in-
philadelphia/article_6487bcbd-661f-5af2-b047-3e09dc0fa7ed.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Generator keeps lights on for Council 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-05-
04/Front_Page/Generator_Keeps_Lights_on_for_Council.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Repair crews discover 200-year old wooden mains in Center City 
http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/real-time/Wooden-water-mains-Spruce-Street-May-2017.html 
 
Times Leader: Residents question Wyoming Valley Levee fee increase 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/655985/residents-question-wyoming-valley-levee-fee-increase 
 
Post-Gazette: Keep PWSA public and demand change 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/04/Keep-PWSA-public-and-demand-
change/stories/201705040017  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: EPA asks what rules to cut, gets earful about dirty water 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-05-
03/Local_%28and%29_State_News/EPA_asks_what_rules_to_cut_gets_earful_about_dirty.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Brackenridge residents say no to chloramines 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12264257-74/brackenridge-residents-say-no-to-
chloramines  
 
Post-Gazette: Protecting the Great Lakes is vital for the economy 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/05/Protecting-the-Great-Lakes-is-vital-for-the-
economy/stories/201705030044  
 
Daily American: Final touches being put on Stonycreek Township sewer 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/final-touches-being-put-on-stonycreek-township-
sewer/article_5cd96880-4479-57db-9085-fa55540ba445.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/05/05/America-s-Tap-Water-Too-Much-Contamination-Not-Enough-Reporting-Study-Finds/stories/201705050146
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/05/05/America-s-Tap-Water-Too-Much-Contamination-Not-Enough-Reporting-Study-Finds/stories/201705050146
http://www.neagle.com/news/20170504/watershed-district-watchful-of-epa-funds
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/crews-excavate-wood-water-mains-in-philadelphia/article_6487bcbd-661f-5af2-b047-3e09dc0fa7ed.html
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http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-05-04/Front_Page/Generator_Keeps_Lights_on_for_Council.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-05-04/Front_Page/Generator_Keeps_Lights_on_for_Council.html
http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/real-time/Wooden-water-mains-Spruce-Street-May-2017.html
http://timesleader.com/news/local/655985/residents-question-wyoming-valley-levee-fee-increase
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/04/Keep-PWSA-public-and-demand-change/stories/201705040017
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/04/Keep-PWSA-public-and-demand-change/stories/201705040017
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-05-03/Local_%28and%29_State_News/EPA_asks_what_rules_to_cut_gets_earful_about_dirty.html
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-05-03/Local_%28and%29_State_News/EPA_asks_what_rules_to_cut_gets_earful_about_dirty.html
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12264257-74/brackenridge-residents-say-no-to-chloramines
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12264257-74/brackenridge-residents-say-no-to-chloramines
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/05/Protecting-the-Great-Lakes-is-vital-for-the-economy/stories/201705030044
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Centre Daily Times:  Maryland governor signs environmental laws 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article148546004.html  
 
Bradford Era: Challenges to hardwood industry discussed at hearing 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/challenges-to-hardwoods-industry-discussed-at-
hearing/article_5cfd3f70-306e-11e7-b2ee-ffff57ac2c60.html  
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Steve Santarsiero appointed deputy for environment in state AG’s office 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/steve-santarsiero-appointed-deputy-for-
environment-in-state-ag-s/article_891fad88-310c-11e7-893f-63ba2f9c0bfa.html?hp=mid-
moretopstories 
 
WJAC: Pennsylvania county could require lead testing for children 
http://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/pennsylvania-county-could-require-lead-testing-for-children-05-
04-2017  
 
Observer-Reporter: Allegheny County could require lead testing for children 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170504/allegheny_county_could_require_lead_testing_for_children  
 
WESA: Allegheny County Health Board Approves Regulation Requiring Lead Testing For Kids 
http://wesa.fm/post/allegheny-county-health-board-approves-regulation-requiring-lead-testing-
kids#stream/0  
 
WESA: Mandatory Lead Paint Testing Proposal For Pittsburgh-Area Toddlers Heads To County Council 
http://wesa.fm/post/mandatory-lead-paint-testing-proposal-pittsburgh-area-toddlers-heads-county-
council#stream/0  
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: County could require lead testing for children 
https://newpittsburghcourieronline.com/2017/05/04/county-could-require-lead-testing-for-children/  
 
Herald-Standard: Westmoreland County commissioners take another step to going green  
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/westmoreland-county-commissioners-take-another-
step-to-going-green/article_774c3879-dde5-565d-ac4f-5f8559ea5032.html  
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